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§1061-A.  Limitations on certain projects
In the case of projects consisting of multi-family or single-family residential property, the Maine 

State Housing Authority has responsibility to approve or disapprove such projects in accordance with 
regulations adopted pursuant to the Maine Administrative Procedure Act, Title 5, chapter 375, in lieu 
of the approval required by the authority under this subchapter, provided that this section applies only 
to projects that require an allocation under any applicable state bond ceiling for tax-exempt bonds.  [RR 
1991, c. 2, §30 (COR).]

1.  Retail stores. 
[PL 1991, c. 606, Pt. F, §3 (RP).]

2.  Professional office space. 
[PL 1991, c. 606, Pt. F, §3 (RP).]

3.  Reconstruction of existing building projects. 
[PL 1991, c. 606, Pt. F, §3 (RP).]

4.  Residential property. 
[PL 1991, c. 606, Pt. F, §3 (RP).]
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